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Important Provider Notice 

Date:    January 12, 2024  
 
To:   All Participating Providers 
 
Subject:   Recall for WanaBana Apple Cinnamon Fruit Puree Pouches and Cinnamon Apple 

Sauce  
 

 

Dear Provider, 

 

We would like to make you aware of a recent and important recall of certain WanaBana 

products. 

 

The Agency of Healthcare Administration (AHCA) has been informed of a recall specifically 

related to WanaBana Apple Cinnamon Fruit Puree Pouches and Cinnamon Apple Sauce.  

 

As part of your commitment to the well-being of those under your care, we encourage a lead 

screening test for all patients potentially impacted and recommend advising affected these 

individuals to discontinue the use of the recalled items immediately.  

 

Detailed information about this recall can be found on the official Food and Drug 

Administration (FDA) website: www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-

alerts/wanabana-recalls-wanabana-weis-and-schnucks-apple-cinnamon-fruit-puree-pouches-

cinnamon-apple-sauce. 

 

If you have any questions, please call our Provider Operations Hotline at 1-855-819-9506 or email 

us CCP.PROVIDER@ccpcares.org. Thank you for your cooperation.   
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